Sandbach Conservation
Area Review
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Public meeting at

_ Sandbach
Literary Institute
12th September at 6.30pm

Exhibition at Sandbach Library
from 2nd September - 15th October
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Why are we consulting you?

After many years, the Sandbach Conservation Area is being reviewed.

It was first designated in 1970 and has since been extended several times,
most recently in 1995. A lot has happened in the area since then and

whilst much of its character is still intact, there have been some changes
too. For the Conservation Area designation to be effective it is important
that the protected area retains its historic and townscape interest, to warrant
being included. The supporting information that explains why it is a
Conservation Area, the character appraisal, also needs to be up to date to
help manage change in the area. Additionally, the area needs a
management plan to help shape its future character in a positive and
proactive way, so that the conservation area can continue to be enjoyed by
current and future townspeople and visitors.

You are receiving this flyer because you either live in or have a business
premises in the Conservation Area. You have a vested interest in its future
and so we want you to be part of the Conservation Area review and to help
refine and shape the character appraisal and management plan. You can
do this by coming to the meeting, visiting the exhibition (details on the front
of this leaflet), or online. We would also encourage you to provide us with
your comments either in paper form or electronically.

This is a real opportunity for you as a resident or business to be involved,
so please do participate.
We look forward to your involvement
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